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Quarterly Newsletter 
 

FEATURED NEWS 

JUNIOR COUNCIL PERSON PROGRAM 
The Junior Council Person (JCP) Program provides students in the community 
an opportunity to engage in borough government and develop leadership skills. 
Both high school and college students are eligible for the JCP Program. Students 
who get involved with a JCP program have the opportunity to learn critical skills 
including team building and collaboration, public speaking, public engagement, 
budgeting, and running effective meetings. It also allows the student the 
opportunity to deliberate on issues that are affecting his or her community. 
Interest borough residents attending high school or college are encouraged to 
reach out to Mayor Debbie Mahon d.mahon@hulmeville-pa.gov or  
267-994-2206.  
 

THANK YOU 
Borough resident June Robinson would like to say thank you to everyone who sent cards and well wishes for 
her birthday!  
 

REMINDER: KEEP OUR STREAMS AND CREEK CLEAN 
Grass clipping should be properly recycled and not left to blow in streets. Grass clippings blown into 

the streets can potentially clog storm drains.   

Clean up after your dogs/animals to avoid contaminates going into our streams and creek.  

 

HULMEVILLE BOROUGH POLICE DEPARTMENT  

A message from Chief of Police, John Baran: 

In Pennsylvania, it is illegal to operatre a dirt bike or ATV on any roadway in 
Pennsylvania unless it is regeistered and insured, similar to a motor vehicle.  These 
recreational vehicles can be  operated on private perperty with permission from the 

property owner or on state designated trails. There are no such areas in 
Hulmeville.  
Violations of these laws could result in fines, license suspensions and/or the ATV 
or quad being impounded..   
 

  

http://www.hulmeville-pa.gov/
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WILLIAM PENN FIRE COMPANY - STATION 7 – HULMEVILLE 

Becoming a volunteer firefighter can be a rewarding way to spend your 

time. It can provide a sense of purpose and make a difference in our 

community. Scan this QR code and volunteer today! 

▪ Visit www.wmpennfire.com for more information on getting involved!  

▪ Contact join@wmpennfire.com or call 215-752-7740.  

▪ Need to rent a hall for a wedding, shower, party, meeting, fundraiser or another family 

gathering? Call Cheryl Chamberlain at 267-567-1404 or send an email to 

WPFChallrental@gmail.com 

 
CODE ENFORCEMENT  

As the weather gets nicer, don’t forget to apply for your yearly fire pit permit! 

▪ The Fire Marshal is responsible for the Borough fire code, fire inspections and code 

enforcement. You can contact Bill Wheeler at fire_marshal@hulmeville-pa.gov to get your 

needed permits. 

▪ Do you have a fire pit?  Anyone with a fire pit needs a yearly permit: Contact the Fire 

Marshall to acquire the permit 

ZONING INFORMATION 

The borough web site links allow you to view, save and/or print, the entire zoning ordinance section 
by section.  Do you know if you need a permit to do a project?  Visit the web site www.hulmeville-
pa.gov for more information. 

 
WATER AUTHORITY  

PAY YOUR BILL ONLINE 

To access the Hulmeville Authority bill pay web site, go to https://hulmevillepa.com/water-
payment/.  
 

WATER OR SEWER BILL QUESTIONS?  

If you pay your bill to Bucks County Water and Sewer, call 1-800-222-2068.  If you pay your bill to 
Hulmeville Water Authority, call 215-757-6531. 

 

WATER METER REPLACEMENT PROJECT 

The Authority is in the process of replacing old water meters in the borough. We replaced 

approximately half of the old meters earlier this year. Another round of replacements will take place, 

probably in August.  We have purchased the new meters from Rio, who have subcontracted the 

replacement work to Lenegan Plumbing.  If you are contacted by the Lenegan, or the Borough 

Authority, to schedule the replacement of your meter, DO NOT IGNORE THIS NOTICE.  

Lenegan will replace your meter in approximately 15 minutes at no cost to you.  If you do not allow 

mailto:WPFChallrental@gmail.com
https://hulmevillepa.com/water-payment/
https://hulmevillepa.com/water-payment/
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the replacement, your water service may be terminated until you contract with a plumber to replace 

your meter, at your cost.  Watch for a notice from Lenegan to schedule your replacement. 

TAX COLLECTOR 

Hours are printed on your tax bill and will be posted on the borough website.  Information requests 

can be made by contacting: Valerie Myers tax@hulmeville-pa.gov or call 215-757-6531. 

 

STORMWATER MANAGEMENT 

Gilmore & Associates are managing stormwater and floodplain concerns for  
the borough.  All concerns can still be made through the borough at 215-
757-6531 ext. 5. Reminder: No dumping of any sort is allowable in all 
waterways! 

 

 

 
 

 

COMMUNITY NEWS  

REMINDER: KC TOMLINSON OFFICE HOURS IN HULMEVILLE BOROUGH 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

EVENTS 

THURSDAY, JULY 18TH 5-8 PM: HULMEVILLE NIGHT OUT AT OCI  

Join the Historical Society at OCI! It’s a great opportunity to enjoy an evening with your neighbor 
and support the Hulmeville Historical Society.  
 

Hulmeville Borough Council Meetings are held on the first Monday of the month at 7:00 pm 

Work Session Meetings are on the third Tuesday of the month at 7:00 pm 

Meeting Agendas are posted the week before each meeting. 

mailto:tax@hulmeville-pa.gov
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THURSDAY, AUGUST 1ST:  HULMEVILLE GHOST TOUR TICKETS GO ON SALE 

Don’t miss your opportunity to explore Hulmeville’s past! Tours will take place on October 4th, 5th, 
11th, and 12th. The experience starts with a short film and is followed by a lantern led walking tour 
through downtown historic Hulmeville exploring over 152 years of haunted history! For more 
information see the accompanying flyer on page 5 of this newsletter or visit www.hulmeville150.org.  
 

SATURDAY, AUGUST 3RD 12:00 – 4:00 PM:  FAMILY FUN DAY & NNO 2024  

Don’t miss out on Hulmeville Borough and Hulmeville Borough Police Department’s Family Fun 
Day & National Night Out (NNO) 2024! Updated information on vendors, food truck, and itinerary 
will be posted on Facebook. If you’re interested in volunteering please reach out to Chief John 
Baran at J.Baran@hulmeville-pa.gov, or 215-757-1700.  
 

SATURDAY, AUGUST 10TH 8:30 AM – 2:00 PM:  LOWER BUCKS COUNTY HAZARDOUS 

WASTE COLLECTION EVENT 

This collection is located right up the street at Bensalem High School, 4319 Hulmeville Road, 
Bensalem, Bensalem Township! Don’t miss your chance to dispose of hazardous products like 
pesticides, flammables, caustics, batteries, and more. For more information see the accompanying 
flyer on page 6 of this newsletter.  
 

SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 28TH: FLEA MARKET  

Mark your calendars for the annual Hulmeville Historical Society Flea Market! 

 

THURSDAY, OCTOBER 17TH:  HULMEVILLE BOROUGH HALLOWEEN HOUSE DECORATING 

CONTEST JUDGING 

Hulmeville’s Halloween Decorating Contest is back for another year! Although judging will not take 
place until Sunset on October 17th, please have your home decorated by October 4th, ahead of the 
first ghost tour. Decorated homes will be eligible to win one of four categories, scariest, most 
natural, most colorful, and child’s choice. For more information see the accompanying flyer on page 
8 of this newsletter.  
 
 

Congratulations to all of the 2024 High School Graduates! 

We wish you much success with your future plans! 

 

 

http://www.hulmeville150.org/
mailto:J.Baran@hulmeville-pa.gov
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